
 

The School Council consists of six Year 2 children. 

The children were asked what they thought might be good or not so good about the Infant School 

and the Junior School becoming one School. 

The things the children considered a good idea: 

Sharing Events: 

• The children at the Junior School get milkshakes and juice at play time and it would be good 

if the Infant children had the same 

• It would be good for the Infant School to have residential trips the same as the Junior School 

• It would be good if the Junior School did drama the same as the Infant School 

• It would be good if the Junior School and Infant School went to the theatre like the Infant 

School 

Sharing teachers: 

• The teachers would know our names before we get to the Junior School 

• We would know the teachers at the Junior School before we go there 

Sharing friends: 

• We would be able to have a Junior and Infant School Council 

• We could have buddies from the Junior School 

• We could see our sisters and brothers more often 

• We would like to see the Junior children more often 

Sharing resources: 

• We could share our conservatory with the Juniors 

• We could share the field with the Juniors and our Frog Pond 

• We could share events as we did when it was the Royal Wedding 

• There is hard maths at the Junior School and it would be good to have the same books 

Share learning: 

• Some of the Juniors could come and help with our reading 

• We could share assemblies with each other 

Sharing identity: 

• We could have the same uniform, badges and bags. 
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Some of the problems to solve: 

• We would need a new path between the Schools 

• We would need a big bridge to get to the other School 

• We would need a new hall to bring the two Schools together. 

 


